
Information/Guidelines for Sunday Worship Services: 

On Sunday, June 14
th

, Hope Church resumed Sunday Morning Worship services. Below 

is a description as well as guidelines we have set in place:  

 

 No RSVP is needed to come to a service.  

 For the present future, we will have no Sunday School, Sunday morning Bible 

Studies or nursery.   

 We have an adjusted seating plan to accommodate additional spacing for personal 

distancing. We ask that family units sit together and do their best to social distance 

from other families and attenders.  

 We will have signs posted as needed and have hand sanitizers strategically placed 

throughout the building.  

 We will not hand out bulletins. A digital copy of our bulletins will be emailed out. 

You can print it and bring it with you, or you can access the pdf via your phone or 

other device.  

 Volunteers will be opening the doors for people to limit contact with surfaces.  

 We ask that you refrain from shaking hands and limit congregating in our welcome 

area.  

 We will have a designated place for you to drop off your offering.  

 For everyone’s safety, if you are sick, or not feeling well, we ask that you stay home.  

 We have developed a deep cleaning strategy (which we are already doing for our 

Sunday time of praise, reflection, and communion) that will stay in place.  

 Though there is a mandatory “wear a mask in public places” policy in affect in 

Minneapolis, our sanctuary is considered private property and we will let you, the 

congregation member, decide. We will have masks available for those who desire 

them.  

 If you have any questions, please feel free to email or call us. 

 

We ask that everyone play their part in helping us follow the CDC guidelines and 

recommendations that have been established.  We encourage those who are high-risk to 

stay home and take part in the online services. which we will continue to record and post 

on our YouTube Channel.  

 

We look forward to what God has in store for us in the months ahead.  

 

 


